
From: Karl Petrunak
To: Haddon, Stacey
Subject: Cannabis Tax
Date: Tuesday, June 01, 2021 7:54:03 AM

Hello Stacy,

I am writing you to urge the Lompoc City Council to update the Cannabis Tax so that programs such as
CAHOOTS can be funded by the City of Lompoc. It is of the utmost importance that programs that are
focussed on the social needs of this area get the funding that enables them to assist already over-
burdened agencies such as the Lompoc Police Department.

Just like many Police Departments throughout our country, the Lompoc Police Department is overworked
and under staffed. It is only fair and forward-minded to make assisting City agencies a priority by seeing
that they get the funding they deserve.

Sincerely,
Karl Petrunak
3901 Rigel Ave.
Lompoc, CA  93436
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